
Scott County Government Center 
200 West 4th Avenue 
Shakopee, MN 55379 
952-496-8105 

 
Gary L. Shelton, Deputy County Administrator 
 
December 20, 2006 
 
Robert J. Pohrer, CEO 
Joseph P. Pohrer, President 
Pauly Jail Building Company 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, IN 46062 
 
 RE:  Scott County Jail and Law Enforcement Center Project 
 
Dear Bob and Joe: 
 
While it may be a bit late in coming this letter is to both thank and commend you and the entire 
Pauly Jail Staff for the outstanding work and exceptional service you provided to Scott County in 
the planning and construction of our Jail and Law Enforcement Center. 
 
As you are aware, Scott County is one of the fastest growing counties in Minnesota and the 
nation and, as such, we seem to be in a constant state of construction.  Over the past eight years 
we have constructed or remodeled more than 400,000 square feet of county facilities and the Jail 
/ LEC project was by far the largest and most complex. 
 
From the early concept and planning right through to the completion of construction and 
occupancy you and your staff were always there to provide insight and assistance that truly 
proved to be invaluable to this project.   
 
The Pauly Jail Building Company team is one of the most professional, knowledgeable and 
reliable groups with which I have ever had the pleasure to work.  The knowledge, skills and 
commitment from you and the Pauly Jail team was a driving factor in the success of this project 
and its being completed – on time and more than one million dollars under the approved budget.   
 
In 1957 Scott County chose the Pauly Jail Building Company to build its jail and nearly fifty 
years later we again chose the Pauly Jail team.  In both instances the citizens of Scott County 
received a high quality project, exceptional service, and tremendous value.  I want to take this 
opportunity again to thank you and your team and to let you know that I would not hesitate to 
recommend Paul Jail to any organization that is considering a jail project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary L. Shelton, Deputy County Administrator 
Scott County, Minnesota 
 


